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The Waltham School Committee will hold a remote public hearing on  
Wednesday, May 6, 2020 

at 6:30 p.m.,  
to hear public input regarding the required annual vote on whether or not the  
Waltham Public Schools will participate in the State School Choice Program,  
by allowing non-resident students to enroll in the Waltham Public Schools. 

 
 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE ALL SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETINGS WILL BE 
HELD REMOTELY IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE GOVERNOR OF 

MASSACHUSETTS’ MARCH 12, 2020 ORDER SUSPENDING CERTAIN 
PROVISIONS OF THE OPEN MEETING LAW G.L. c. 30A, SECTION 20 

 
Up to the start of the meeting, Waltham residents may email 

comments/questions to:  ​SCquestions@walthampublicschools.org​.  
Residents’ names and addresses must be included in the email. 
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